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Pray for our prof
teaching science in
Ireland that his
influence would
impact the Kingdom
for Christ.

Pray for blessings,
wisdom and safety
for professors
teaching in
Ethiopia.

Pray for our profs
teaching in Czech
Republic, for their
families and their
health.

Pray for our
partners at Focus
Kenya, that
students would be
blessed by faithful
Christian professors
in Africa.

Pray for the Society
of Christian Scholars
that it may expand
and connect
Christian scholars all
over the world.

Pray for our prof in
Prague as he
hopes for a
contract renewal
for his research.

Pray for our profs
teaching in Nigeria,
that they may
experience God's
peace today.

Pray for our profs
that do research,
that they may work
with faithfulness an
excellence in their
field.

Pray for
encouragement for
our profs teaching
in East Asia.

Pray for our profs
teaching in
Lithuania, for good
fellowship and
opportunities to
share the gospel.
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Praise God for the
newness of life through
what Jesus has done for
every one of us! Pray
that our professors
experience the joy of
this reality.

Pray for two profs,
retiring this year,
as they transition to
this new season.

Pray for our
Society mentors
and mentees that
God would deepen
their relationships
and expand this
needed program.

Pray for increased
participation in
the Society of
Christian Scholars
monthly webinar
series.

Pray that God leads
Global Scholars to
additional like-
minded ministries
to partner with, to
best steward
Kingdom resources to
accomplish our
mission.

Praise God
for the gift of
His son, Jesus
Christ!

Pray for
protection,
wisdom, and
encouragement
for our professors
teaching in the
Middle East. 

Pray for all of our
professors in
Southeast Asia that
they may experience
God's grace and
peace today in their
interactions with
students and
colleagues.

Pray for the well-
being of all of our
faithful supporters
that they experience
God's grace and
provision in their
lives.

Pray for more 
one-on-one
conversations
between professors
and students that
center on the Word
of God.

Pray for the
emotional and
spiritual health of
our professors as
they continue to
persevere in this
season of worldwide
unrest.

Pray for our prof
teaching in
Thailand. 

Pray for Europe as
we bring on an
Associate Regional
Rep who will begin
working to build
influence in
Europe.

Pray for all of our
fellows in secure
countries that they
may be the salt and
light of Jesus in
creative ways to their
students, colleagues,
and community.

Pray for our
partners at SIM,
that students would
be blessed by
ministry's diversified
outreach all over
the world.

Continue to
pray for healing
our professor in
South America
who is battling
ongoing health
issues.

 
Pray for a Prof in
Colombia who is
being considered for
tenure at his South
American university.

Pray for all of
our profs and
their families as
they gather to
celebrate the
birth of Jesus!

Pray for peace
in the nations in
2022.

Pray for our prof
teaching in China
for God's
protection of her
health and the
ability to rest, heal
and get exercise.

Pray for the search
for a Regional Rep
who will begin
working to build
influence in Asia.


